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Johns Manville “The Edge” Update 
 
We are excited to share that we have worked with Estimating Edge to update our material templates. 
These templates are now available to contractors who use “The Edge” as their estimating/takeoff 
software.  

 
Follow this link for a YouTube video that shows how to upload these templates and make edits to your 
current parts list: The EDGE 
 
As the contractor, you will need to upload these templates individually to your software. 
 
Please reach out to the RS Spec Services team to receive a copy of the up-to-date templates and any 
assistance with uploading: rsspecservices@jm.com 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mandy Schweitzer 
Director of Owner Services and Marketing  
Roofing Systems 
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